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April 26:  
Say “No” To Synthetics! 

By Montana law, only naturally produced 
marijuana and marijuana products are legal to 
sell in a licensed dispensary! Please be aware 
that there are products in the state that are 
not sold in licensed dispensaries that are considered “hemp” 
products. As of May 22, 2023, only naturally produced hemp 
products may be sold. These products cannot exceed 0.5 
milligrams of THC per serving and 2 milligrams per package. 

Synthetic marijuana is not  
a naturally produced product. 

These products could also produce intoxicating effects 
that are not the same as naturally derived THC. Avoid 
synthetic marijuana products and stick to the marijuana 
and marijuana products that are natural and thoroughly 
tested by a licensed lab. 

Scan QR for more 
information  
on naturally produced 
hemp products. 


